
 

FOYR Easter raffle 
If you would like to make a donation for the Easter raffle, The deadline has 

been extended to Monday 28th March. You can  leave donations with your 

child’s keyworker. It can be Easter based but doesn’t have to be, we’ll accept 

anything food/drink/unopened presents. 
FOYR have arranged a toy sale  on Friday 25th March, you will have the oppor-

tunity to see a lovely Easter hamper on this day and purchase raffle tickets.   

 

Forest School 

Rabbits and Hedgehogs will be visiting the woods for 4 ses-

sions. This has begun. Please remember to dress your child  

in appropriate clothing, and wellies, could you bring your 

child to nursery ready for the woods. Your child does not 

need to bring in a morning snack as they have a biscuit and 

hot chocolate at the woods. 

  
 

 

 

 

We are happy preschool 

is up and running 

again. It is lovely to see 

everyone back. 
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Voluntary School Fund 
We do appreciate a regular 

half termly contribution of 

£10.00. This can be paid on 

the Gateway app. 

Many Thanks 

 

Chicks 
The children have enjoyed  

watching the chicks and 

handling the chicks gen-

tly. The chicks will be 

leaving tomorrow. if you 

would like to have a chick 

please let your child’s key-

worker know at drop off  

tomorrow morning. 

Red nose day 18th March 

End of Term 1st April 

Easter Break 4th  - 18th 
April 

Back to school 19th April 

Diary Dates 

 Safeguarding 
  

Please could we remind parent’s again that our drop off times 
are 9.00am and the side gate will be closed at 9.10am. 
12.00pm pick up at the side gate and will be closed at 12.10pm. 
3.30pm pick up is at the side gate for 30 hour children. Please 
could we ask that these times be adhered to. If you are running 
late with good reason please inform the office. Please do not 
pick up your child for appointments mid way through a nursery 
session. Please keep your child at home if they have an appoint-
ment between 9.15 - 12.00. If your child attends Rainbows or 
Yorkies you may bring them back at 12.00 or pick up at 12.00 
if it is an afternoon appointment.   

We are sure you will agree keeping your children safe is our ut-
most concern. 

Springtime Fun 

As part of our Easter/Springtime learning week (last week of term), we will 

be egg rolling, egg hunting, spring watching, basket making, having lots of 

fun.  Can we ask you to bring in small foil wrapped  chocolate eggs for the 

egg hunt please?  Also on Monday 28th March can your child bring in a 

hard boiled egg (or two in case of breakages)? We will be decorating them  

for our egg rolling competition during that week We also need junk model-

ing materials for basket construction.  

Please speak to your child’s class teacher with re-

gards to any allergies. Please could we have the 

chocolate eggs before Wednesday 30th March.   

Thank you 


